FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 12" Street, SW.
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU PROCESSING ENGINEER: Joe Szczesny
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2700
TECHNICAL PROCESSING GROUP FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 MAIL STOP: 1800B3

HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audio/ INTERNET ADDRESS: Joseph.Szczsny@fcc.gov

OCT 8 2008

John U. Almon

Almon & Associates

PO BOX 680794

Franklin, TN 37085-0794

Inre: Fairview Broadcasting Inc.
WPED(AM), Fairview, TN
Facility Identification No.: 57044
File No. BMS-20070226 AFV

Dear Mr. Almon:

This is in reference to the above-captioned February 26, 2007 request to reissue the
last license and presunrise/postsunset authorization (PSRA/PSSA) for station WPFD.

A preliminary review reveals that our staff was unable to locate an official complete
copy of the last license (BL-19820517AQ) and the last PSRA/PSSA. This appears to be due
to the 1998 license cancellation and the 2004 renewal application problems. As a result, the
licensee must file a direct measurement (DM) of power application on FCC Form 302 to
provide the current operating parameters (will allow our staff to create a new updated
electronic version of the license). We will not be able to recreate the old PSRA/PSSA at this
time, therefore that matter must be addressed at a later date.

Further action on the request will be withheld for a period of thirty days from the
date of this letter to allow the licensee time to file the DM application. Failure to file the
DM application within the given time period will result in the dismissal of the request
pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 73.3568(a).

Sincereiy,

Stk

Son Nguyen
Supervisory Engineer
Audio Division
Media Burea

cc: Samuel B. Warden, President



